
 
 

 

 

Sydney Markets Fresh Awards  

Presentation Event Deferred 
 

 

SML advises all Market and Industry Stakeholders 

that given the current challenging environment, it 

has been decided the Sydney Markets Fresh 

Awards Presentation Event scheduled to be held 

on Wednesday 22nd July 2020 will be DEFERRED to 

a date to be confirmed later in the year. 

 

SML will keep you updated as further details 

become available. 

 

 

BRAD LATHAM 
Chief Executive Officer 

18 March 2020 
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